

Hornsey Road, Holloway, London. N7 6DU. Telephone: 020 7607 2575. Fax 020 7609 8147

7th December 2016/ 122

Dear Parent/ Carer

Last week

Students really enjoyed travelling on the underground to Hammersmith to watch Aladdin at the Lyric theatre. It was a very engaging performance, with the children laughing throughout the performance.





This week

Saturday 10th December will be the last day of SHINE before the school holidays. Morning lessons will be as usual, but in the afternoon we will have an end of term party. Could I please ask you to give your child some snacks or non-fizzy drinks to share at the party?

Students with 100% attendance and gold cards on 'Good to be Green' will be put into a draw to receive prizes. They will receive these in the assembly at 2:50pm, which all parents/carers are invited to attend. Hannah Leadbeater will also return for this day, so you will have a chance to see her again and wish her well.

SHINE will return on Saturday the 14th of January 2017.

Newsletters by email

If you would like to receive your newsletters by email from now on please give your email address to your school SHS practitioner.

Reminders

We thank you for your support in bringing your child to SHINE every week. Please arrive at school no earlier than 09:45 in the morning. If your child is unable to attend one week, please let us know why. On Saturdays, please call 020 7607 2575 to inform us of any absence.

SHINE is a fantastic provision offered to your child, which I know you all appreciate very much. However, if your child has been absent for two sessions in a row without you informing us of reasons for their absence, they will be taken off role and another student will be given their place, due to the high demand of students on the waiting list.

I wish you all a lovely and restful holiday, and look forward to seeing you again in the New Year.

Kind regards

Eunice Burlingham (Project Manager)

Headteacher: Lynne Gavin NPQH, MA, B.Ed (Hons)























